CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
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DUBAI

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC
No. 06 - 02

Eid Al-Fitr 2021

In respect to the Islamic traditions and UAE government
regulations, please be informed that the Philippine Consulate
General in Dubai and Northern Emirates will be closed from 11
to 13 May 2021 (Tuesday to Thursday) in observance of Eid al-
Fitr.

Regular consular schedules/office hours will resume on 16 _May
2021 (Sunday).

Thank you.

06 May 2021, Dubai
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